
From: M. Irene Verstraete <ireneverstraete@gmail.com>  
Sent: Saturday, September 11, 2021 4:13 PM 
To: Hiben, Carli B <Carli.Hiben@coloradosprings.gov> 
Subject: Re: AirBnB renewal 
 
CAUTION! - External Email. Malware is most commonly spread through unknown email 
attachments and links. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown senders or 
unexpected email!  

Hi Carli,  
I choose to continue my appeal to the November 18, 2021 meeting unless City Council changes the 
wording of the City Code Section 7.5.1702.B to be in favor of an individual being able to change the title 
of their Airbnb property to a sole proprietor LLC in order to protect the owner of the home. 
Thanks! 
Irene  
 


